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Docket No. 70-1739

Tri-State Motor Transit Company
ATTN: Mr. Charles Mayer

Vice President
Nuclear Division

P.O. Box 113
Joplin, Missouri 64801

Gentlemen:

This refers to your January 15, 1982 request for approval of
Section 2 of your Physical Protection Plan for Strategic Special
Nuclear Material in Transit. The request was approved August 4,
1982.

In accordance with fee Category 13 and Footnote 8 of Section 170.31,
we have reviewed the staff-hour expenditures required for review
of the subject request, and the actual cost of the review is $418
(11 sta f f-hours 0 $38/sta ff-hour) . We have, therefore, notified
the NRC Division of Accounting and Finance to issue your Company an
invoice for the fee.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please let us
know.

Sincerely.

Original Signed by
Wm. O. Miller

William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

DISTRIBUTION:
Docket File /
PDR
Matis. License Fee Fil e
Matis. Manpowcc File
LFMB R/F (2) ;

ASCabell, LFMB !

8209230029 820903 \ p,O'\
[DRADOCK07001

p

suasm >|."'"N LFM [-
.I LEMBk j..LF , DM. , L FM.B i ADM.

DWe j IA e1 |C ' WOMiller }oway

*
.. . ....

.L_ _ L 4__ __.-

Nac ronu ais no so) uncu 02' OFFICIAL RECORD COPY


